
 

COVID-19 Travel Policy & Procedures 

This season is a year like no other on the Freedom Ferry.  We are committed to continuing to 

provide our transportation service.  We have made many changes and we ask our passengers to 

make some changes as well. 

What we have done: 

-  We require all of our staff to wear masks in our ticket office, boarding area, and 

onboard the ferry. 

- We have sanitation and disinfection policies in place to keep our boat even cleaner than 

it usually is. 

- We have limited the capacity on the ferry . 

- Frequent hand washing or the use of hand sanitizer. 

- Staff is required to stay home if they are feeling sick. 

What we ask you to do: 

-  If you are feeling sick, please ride with us another time. 

- Face masks are required onboard the ferry.  We have masks available for sale at the 

ticket office if you forget yours.  We hope for a high level of cooperation and 

understanding.  We reserve the right to deny travel to those who are not willing to 

comply. 

- We encourage a 6 foot distancing rule, but this is not always possible on a ferry boat.  If 

you have concerns, we ask that you ride with us another time. 

- We have soap and water in our restroom and will provide hand sanitizer spray as you 

get on and off the ferry.  If you would like additional sprays of hand sanitizer, please ask 

a crewmember. 

- Snack bar service will be limited.  All consumption of food or drink must be outside the 

passenger cabin.  Masks must still be worn outside, but may be lowered for active 

eating and drinking. 

Thank you all for your business during this challenging year.  We will continue to do our best 

to provide you a safe and fun experience on the Freedom Ferry. 

 


